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Beyondia International School 
Kashiwanoha Newsletter


Hello, dear parents! We hope you're doing well and enjoying the cooler weather as we transition into autumn. With 
the summer heat behind us, we've finally started going outside for some refreshing outdoor play while continuing to 
engage in exciting activities here at school. The children have been learning and having so much fun and we’re 
eager to share their wonderful experiences with you!

In September, we continued the theme, 'How We Express 
Ourselves,' and explored how music can tell stories. We 
learned about various musical instruments and held a 
Show & Tell session of our favorite ones. As part of this 
exploration, we learned about the Sri Lankan traditional 
festival, Kandy Esala Perahera. We connected our 
learning about elephants, rain, the moon, fire, and music 
to subjects such as science, language, arts and crafts, 
and math. 

Our class enjoyed a variety of fun and educational 
activities, including group discussions, arts and crafts, and 
experiments on the phases of the moon and how rain 
forms. The children learned about fire safety, and 
extended their learning with a visit to the fire station.


September Highlights:


• Show & Tell sessions

• Explore musical 

instruments

• Agricultural experience

• Scientific experiments

• Learning stations


•

September is the slow start of Autumn as well as a many 
changes in and around the school! 
 
Even though the weather was still pretty warm we started 
to prepare for many fall holidays such as Tsukimi ( Moon 
Viewing ) and Respect for the Aged. Everyone was busy 
making both decorations for the school and for home as 
well!
September was also the month in which we had many 
new friends join us! We look forward to seeing them grow!

October, 2024

Kinder Class (3~5yrs old) Nursery & Pre Class (1~2yrs old)

September Highlights:


• Tsukimi Craft

• Class Autumn Tree

• Respect for the Aged Craft

• Mochi Making 
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Memories from Our September Events

A l l t h r e e B e y o n d i a 
branches came together 
for an exciting trip to 
K i d z a n i a i n To k y o . 
Kashiwanoha, Ikebukuro, 
and Meguro met outside 
the attraction, allowing 
the three K3 classes to 
experience different jobs 
and make new friends 
among their peers. The 
event gave the kids the 
chance to be pi lots, 
f i r e f i g h t e r s , p o l i c e 
officers, and more.

On the 30th of this month, we had our 
Pajama Day. All the kids and teachers 
showed up in their finest nightwear. 
Seeing all the kids in their pajamas was a 
lot of fun, but it made everyone feel 
sleepy! We discussed topics like dreams 
and the different types of pajamas people 
wear. We also thought it would be fun for 
both the Nursery/Pre group and the Kinder 
group to take a nap together.

The Kinder class had a field trip this month to Little Planet. We all took 
the train to an interactive museum designed for kids. The kids were 
excited the moment they walked through the doors. Inside were a ton 
of different things to spark their imaginations. There was sand that, 
with the help of a projector, could be used to make tall mountains or 
deep oceans, a game where you scan your drawings to make them 
race or fight, a huge ball pit with digital walls, and so much more. It 
was an unforgettable experience!

October, 2024

Little Planet

Pajama Day

MONTHLY ACTIVITY : GHOST CRAFT


Materials Needed:
• Black construction paper
• Paper plate
• White toilet paper
• Scissors
• Glue
• Double-sided tape

1. Using black construction paper, 
cut out shapes for the ghost’s eyes and mouth.

2. Paste the eyes and mouth onto a paper plate.
3. Tear or cut strips of toilet paper.
4. Stick double-sided tape on the back of the paper plate. Attach 

the tissue paper strips to the bottom of the plate, creating a 
flowing ghost effect.

Upcoming Events in October

For our students

• Agriculture experience at Loco Door

• Beyondia Music Parade

• Halloween Event

For visitors

• 10/14(Mon) Lesson trial & school tour

• 10/26(Sat)・27(Sun) Halloween candy spot rally

*外部向けイベント

Please check our blog and instagram for more information!

School website

Beyondia International School Kashiwanoha

〒277-0871　千葉県柏市若柴164-4-149-7 アクロスキューブ柏の葉キャンパス3F
　　　　　　 TEL: 04-7168-0981  /  E-mail: kashiwanoha@beyondia.ed.jp

Kidzania 

Fire station visit

Last month, the Kinder class 
visited the local fire station, 
where they learned about the 
pump truck, rescue truck, and 
ladder truck. The children 
were curious and asked many 
questions during the tour, 
discovering the roles of each 
vehicle in emergencies. This 
h a n d s - o n e x p e r i e n c e 
enhanced their understanding 
of fire safety and the work of 
community helpers.
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